
POLY ABUSE AND TAIZ POLICY

As Heybeli hotel management, we show our sensitivity in all matters 
related to children.

For our high school students who are trained in our internship programs, precautions 
are taken against child abuse, and both our staff and interns are informed about child 
abuse.

Documents showing the original identity information are requested from our guests 
at check-in, and the verification of minor guests staying with their families is done 
by our front office team.

For children who will stay separately from their families, the necessary legal 
documents and an approved permit are requested at the entrance.

Especially in sports school group accommodation, the necessary legal permissions are requested 
from the authorities of our guests under the age of 18, and the room distributions in these 
accommodations are made by our front office team, taking into account the safety of the children.




